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SIDEWALK AND SIGNAGE IMPROVEMENTS 
AT EL CERRITO DEL NORTE STATION 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
In November, we will begin replacing sidewalks and trees at El Cerrito del Norte 
Station to improve safety for our customers. The work will be completed in 8 
phases to minimize your inconvenience.  Each phase will take approximately 2 
weeks. 
 
During the work, signs will be posted to help you find your way around the 
construction. 
 
Please see the map on the back of this bulletin to see the location of each 
phase of work. 
 
We realize this is an inconvenience, and appreciate your patience while we 
make these improvements.  
 
 

Communications Department 
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